
 

 

 

 

 

 

28 January 2013 

 

 

Joshua Grainger 

 

fyi-request-733-9d96d051@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Joshua Grainger 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

  

documents that were withheld by Treasury in a previous request by the Green 

and Labour research units. This includes: 

 

* Treasury reports T2011/1710, T2011/1184 and T2011/1578 

* the Treasury aide memoire Additional advice on potential share 

allocations 

* the two discussion papers on allocation policy prepared by the 

Crown’s financial advisors Deutsche Bank / Craigs Investment 

Partners. 

* the small number of emails between Treasury and MFAT officials 

regarding the drafting of advice to Ministers (namely, Treasury 

Report T2011/1710: Mixed Ownership Model – Foreign Ownership 

Restrictions), and a copy of the draft advice with comments and 

suggested changes tracked. 

 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 28 January 2013 and will be dealt with 

in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Maxine. 

 

 

Maxine  

Ministerial Coordinator 


